
 
Appreciations to our parents on the encouraging turn out at our Coffee morning, 
which took place on Saturday 20th of January. The gathering provided an attention-
grabbing congregation enthusiastically sharing information relating to all aspects of 
whole school. 
For Blooming Greens, it is always a bonus inviting and listening to parents concerns, 
alongside the positive recognition of our teaching staff.  
The electrifying forum provided the school another opportunity to take on board 
productive, constructive ideas as well as put right other areas. 
  
The issues brought up in the meeting were addressed and in the usual style, the 
school sent back responses via email to parents. 
  
The Extended Learning programme which runs from 3-4pm Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday provides an avenue to challenge and also to assist pupils who may 
have a need. Parents request, on shifting the timing is very apt, as pupils are most 
times rather tired after engaging in club activities from 2-3pm. finding it a struggle 
to stay focused 
The immediate challenge, is that, the school presently  needs to have confirmation 
from club organisers on the agreed new timings however, realistically the shift will 
be more in sync  running in a new academic year. The school will keep parents 
informed.  
  
The pupils have had a fun academic week, Year 1 engaging in making irregular 
shapes from dough in an exciting Art lesson as well as Key stage 2 presenting their 
opinions in public speaking presentations. A very exciting experience! 
  
World book day is on the 1st. of March and the school will acknowledge the 
importance of books. Children will be encouraged to dress up as their favourite 
book character for the day and classes will have a range of fun academic activities. 
We are encouraging parents to make this character day special for the Kids.  
  
The school will be on mid-term from Friday the 9th to the 12th of February and 
back on the 13th. The Common Entrance class of year 5 now runs every Saturday 
up to the exam in April (except Saturday 10th of February (the Lagos marathon). 
However, lessons will take place Friday 9th of February (10am-1pm).  
  
The school will want parents to be conscious of resumption times and getting pupils 
to be in school, latest before 7.50 for start of lessons at 8.00am thereby, providing 
ample time for pupils to settle before the start of lessons. Teachers are also on 
morning welcome duty till 8.00am after which, they return to class for the start of 
lessons. 
Please note that the choices of clubs are made at the beginning of term, within the 
first week. Changing clubs in between is therefore not advisable.   
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Mags Saba 
Head Teacher 

Wednesday, February 7th, 2018 

Word of the Week 

‘Slander’ 

Blue 
Colour of the week  

8th  February 2018 
9am-12pm 

9th – 12th February 

2018 
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Easter Parade Invite 

 

B                                   SUSAN House   =  209 

           JOSEPH House =  200 
KINGS House    =  137 
BLOOM House  = 152 

Art Lesson 

Coffee Morning 

Public Speaking 


